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May 29, 2020 
 
Greg Gao 
Supervising Librarian 
 
Dear Greg, 
 
The Queens Public Library is pleased to inform you that your annual salary has increased from $78,136 
to $79,713, effective January 1, 2020.  This increase is as a result of a 5 year Service in Title award.  This 
increase will appear in your June 5, 2020 paycheck. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Jonathan Lam at JLam@queenslibrary.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jackie Martinez 
 
Jacqueline Martinez 
Director of Human Resources 
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